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Newsletter- ‘It's time to rise against bullying’ 

 
Dear Parent, 
 
We are delighted to present to you ‘Insights,’ the newsletter introduced by the Counsellors of Gems 

Legacy School. The purpose of this newsletter is to establish a collaborative partnership with parents 

in fostering the development of essential skills and competencies in our students, preparing them for 

success and leadership in the emerging creative economy.  

In this edition, we are focusing on a topic of utmost importance – ‘It's time to rise against bullying’. 

Please click here to access the newsletter for a detailed exploration of how parents can identify signs 

of bullying among children. 

Thank you for your continued support in creating a safe and nurturing learning environment for our 

students. 

Warm regards, 

 
Asha Alexander                                      آشا ألكسندر 
Principal                                                  مديرة المدرسة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ  -الرئيس التنفيذي  
 

 
  
 

 

 
 
 

 

https://gemsedu-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/p/malushka_c_gls/EYbPJALR9MtEjiPnVtdC0h0BpRtAqJsma_8tLBxnVfV0vw?e=Eh7nQM

